
                    From the Boardroom 
                  of the Board of Directors for Schoolhouse Playcare Centres of Durham 

The Board of Directors for Schoolhouse Playcare  

Centres of Durham would like to welcome both new  

and returning families to our centres for the 2013/2014 

           school year.   

A little bit about us... 
Schoolhouse Playcare Centres of Durham is a non-profit organization, committed to enhancing the quality 

of life for children and their families.  The Board members dedicate and volunteer their time to ensure that 

the organization exists for its moral owners; the children, families and community.   Board responsibilities       

include strategic planning, financial oversight, governance and overall  accountability for the ongoing   

sustainability of the organization.    

We look forward to meeting you throughout the year! 

 

Welcome Families!Welcome Families!Welcome Families!   

www.schoolhouseplaycare.cawww.schoolhouseplaycare.cawww.schoolhouseplaycare.ca   

Schoolhouse Playcare Centres of Durham, 1000 Simcoe St North, Oshawa ON L1G 4W4  905-728-7740 

Brooklin Village P.S. Update!Brooklin Village P.S. Update!  

Schoolhouse Playcare is excited to announce that in addition to some expansion renovations that are taking place at 

Brooklin Village P.S., a purpose-built child care facility will also be added.  Schoolhouse Playcare Centres will be ex-

panding its current before/after school programme to include toddlers (18 – 30 months) and  preschoolers   

(30 – 44 months).  In September 2014 Brooklin Village will also implement Full Day Kindergarten (FDK) and     

Schoolhouse Playcare Centres will open an FDK extended day programme if need warrants.   

Anyone interested in finding out more information about this expansion or wishing to add a child to the waitlist 

should contact our Centre Supervisor at (905) 655-5600. 

Schoolhouse Playcare Centres is looking forward to responding to the growing child care needs in Brooklin! 
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Denise MacLean 

Wendi Ferguson 

Gigi Goary 

Jennifer Knibbs 

Karen Luke 

Laura Richards 

Carla Robinson 

John Rodrigue 

October 30
th
 2013 

Child Care Worker & Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day! 

Please take a moment on October 30th  when you stop by your child’s centre,  to recognize the dedication 
and hard work of  our staff!   Let’s Rethink Childcare.  Together We Can Make It Better. 

FDK in Schoolhouse Playcare Locations (September 2014) 

Schoolhouse Playcare Centres will offer the FDK extended day program as need       

warrants in the following locations in September 2014: 

Pickering 

Altona Forest  

Westcreek 

 

Brooklin 

Blair Ridge 

Brooklin Village 

 

Whitby 

Captain Michael                                                   

VandenBos 

Glen Dhu 

Julie Payette 

Sir Samuel Steele 

Williamsburg 

 

Ajax 

Eagle Ridge 

Roland Michener 

Romeo Dallaire 

 

Oshawa 

Stephen Saywell 

Check out our new website: 

www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca 

Don’t forget to refresh your 
browser! 


